October 16, 1985

Mr. Amador C. Garcia
Attorney At Law

Post Office Box 5442

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Amador:

We very much appreciate the opportunity to have met with Dr. Hector Garcia
Dr. Clotilde Garcia, Guadalupe Rangel and you regarding the placement of
the Garcia Papers. As you could observe, we are excited about the pos-
sibility of housing the Garcia Papers in the special collections area of
our library.

’

We are also fully cognizant of the great responsibility of having the
papers in our library. We are fully committed to assure that they would
be carefully organized and protected in order that their use could be
maximized.

In order to carry out this responsibility we would commit the University to
the following:

1. To provide office space for Dr. Garcia for him to work
with and write out of this collection;

2. To provide a University Academic Appointment to Dr. Garcia:

’

3. To provide an appropriate salary for Dr. Garcia for the
time spent in organizing thése papers;

4. To provide a Research Assistant as selected by Dr. Garcia
to assit him in organizing this collection;

5. Tc continue the oral history project with Dr. Garcia and
Dr. Frantz;

6. To provide the services and expertise for the physical
presentation and protection of this collection;

7. To place this collection on a computer data base;

8. To provide any equipment necessary to properly organize
and to enhance the collection.
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We, of cou}se; would be pleased to provide any additional services which
Dr. Garcia feels is necessary in order to make certain that this invalu-
able collection reaches its full potential.

If you or Dr. Garcia have any additional questions, please do not hesitate
to contact me. Thank you again for all of your assistance and interest

in making certain that the Garcia Collection is in the very best possible
hands. ‘

Sincerely,

QNS

B. Alan Sugg
President
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